
Worcestershire Regulatory Services (WRS) Joint Scrutiny Task Group: Update 

The second meeting of the Task Group took place at Bromsgrove Council House on 

Thursday 10th October 2013. 

The Task Group reviewed the content of the original business case for 

Worcestershire Regulatory Services and one of the WRS newsletters which are 

published on a quarterly basis.   

Members also provided some initial feedback on behalf of colleagues at participating 

local authorities about Members’ experiences of working with WRS.  A range of 

experiences were highlighted, both positive and negative.  A deadline of 31st 

October 2013 was agreed for receipt of feedback from elected Members from across 

the county.  All feedback will be reported for the consideration of the Task Group. 

The group is due to interview the Head of Regulatory Services at their next meeting 

on 22nd October. 

 

 


